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BOARD OF EDUCATION 
UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 248 

GIRARD, KS 
OCTOBER 27, 2021 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 
 

 
The Board of Education of Unified School District 248 met in the Board Room on 
Wednesday, October 27, 2021.  President, Lori Johnson, called the meeting to 
order at noon.  Board members present were:  Roger Breneman, Bryan Burks, 
Dave Goble, Lori Johnson, Peggy Marshall and Beth Murphy.  Also present 
were: Superintendent, Blaise Bauer; Clerk, Becky Mein; HS Principal, Todd 
Ferguson; MS Principal, BJ Pruitt; RVH Principal, Tina Daniel; Cindy Murphy, 
Technology Director and Dr. Brian Jordan, Deputy Executive Director, KASB-via 
Zoom. 
 
Members absent:  Board Member, Kelly Peak; Treasurer, Laurie Masters; GHS 
Assistant Principal, Chris Swartz; RVH Assistant Principal, Joni Benso.  
 
Dr. Brian Jordan, Deputy Executive Director at KASB presented information at 
the annual Board Member work session. 
 
Peggy Marshall moved, Roger Breneman seconded the adjournment of the 
meeting at 1:35 pm.  Motion carried. 6 – 0. 
 
 
Becky Mein 
Clerk                                                                                                         

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


